
To the Sherwood Community,

On Aug. 15, the Sherwood City 
Council will decide who will operate 
the Sherwood Recreational facility for
the next five years, beginning in fall
2018. If the YMCA contract is not 
renewed, Sherwood taxpayers will 
fund the projected operating losses
submitted by the other finalists.

The YMCA began operating 
Sherwood’s community recreational
center in 1998, and we continue 
to have a unique partnership with
the community and with you. Our 
strongest attributes are the quality
and diversity of our 115 distinct
programs led by our caring and
dedicated staff.

The City Council received proposals
to operate the facility for the next 
contract cycle and we are one of three
finalists. Our proposal is the only 
one that guarantees the City and 
its taxpayers will not have to fund
losses from operations.

We’ve been honored to serve Sherwood for the last 19 years, and would love to continue doing
so for years to come. The City Council will choose an operator on Aug.15, and we want you to
have the opportunity to share your opinion on this important community decision.

We think the choice is clear and hope you will too. The YMCA is the best value for Sherwood.        
We encourage you to support your YMCA by contacting your City Council before Aug. 15.
citycouncil@sherwoodoregon.gov

Your Friends at the YMCA of Columbia-Willamette

P.S. The information on the back of this card comes from the proposals submitted by the finalists.

Sherwood Regional Family YMCA
23000 SW Pacific Highway
Sherwood, OR 97140

ymcacw.org

Better
Together



Includes year one new 
equipment and five years
of reserves.




